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B A R G A I N I N G   B U L L E T I N 

BELL CRAFT 
     Craft and Services employees

 

Brothers and Sisters, 

This week we met the Company again at the bargaining table. We began talks on our non-monetary 
demands. They responded negatively to many of our proposals but were more open-minded on 
others. There still are several demands that have not yet been discussed with the Company. 
 
Please find attached two documents: 
 
The Union’s Proposals 
The Employer’s Proposals 
 
Negotiations continue next week in Ottawa. 
 
The collective agreement expires on November 30th 2016. 
 
We will keep you informed of any developments. 
 
There is strength in solidarity! 
 
In solidarity, 
 
Alain Portelance  Drew Wickens  Pieter Badenhorst 
Howard Law   Claude Brazeau  Alain Sévigny 
Alain Paradis   Ray Mortimer 
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